1. Samuel Akinsola 

Hello guys,

My name is Samuel Akinsola a progressive IT scholar who has a good
knowledge in different areas of IT and NCUC is not very familiar with
me but I can learn so that is why I am expressing my interest to be a
mentee or befitting post.

Oh yes, I am a member of many IT working groups around the world
like(ycig, IGF, AfiCTA, NPOC and so on) where I take different roles
like policy adjustments, writing comments and contributing to ideas.

I thank you all and looking forward to get engaged.

2. Sonigitu Ekpe 
Dear Farzaneh,
Thank you for the information.
I am from Nigeria and could like to put forward my name to serve as an NCUC representative on NCSG Policy Committee. 
I have been involve in ICANN working groups on policy and shall be happy to volunteer as I continue to learn.
Accept my esteemed regards.
Sonigitu Ekpe 


3. Pascal Bokono

M. Bekono is working in the Ministry of Justice in Cameroon. he works on IT projects. He is graduated in Computer Sciences and has a Master in Telecommunications. He has successfully participated to and he has successfully participated to DiploFoundation courses such as the advance courses on ICT policies and strategies planning in 2011, the Internet Governance Capacity Building Programme in 2008. He is an ICANN Fellow, European SSIG 2010 fellow. He has worked on ICT issues since many years. Coordinator of the national WSIS2005 youth campaign in Cameroon in partnership with Canadian Government and TakingITGlobal. He hasbeen delegate of La Francophonie to the Global Youth forum on ICT and Development organized by ITU & UNGAID in 2007 in Geneva and has attended the ICTD2009 Conference in Qatar as scholarship holder. In 2007, he has participated to the elaboration of Youth recommendations for IGF2007 with DiploFoundation, and was member of the organizing committee of the Youth & IG Team for IGF2008 and IGF2009.
I have  a great capacity for adaptation and integration in addition to several years of satisfying experience. I am member of NCUC since three years. I want to have more impact.
 
 
Thanks


4. Matthew Shears
Dear EC

I would be delighted to continue on the NCSG PC if that would be helpful and appropriate.

Please let me know if you need any further information from me in this regard.

Many thanks for your consideration.

Matthew
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